
REPORT TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
MINUTES OF THE VILLAGE BOARD PUBLIC HEARING  

REGARDING BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 
Monday, May 7, 2018 

 

The Forreston Village Board hosts a Public Hearing on Monday, May 7, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at 
Village Hall.  Metzger opens the meeting. 

Members present: Village President Mark Metzger, Trustees Tim Drayton, Jeff Freeze, 
Vickye Norris, Ken Toms and Ken Vinnedge, Village Clerk Courtney Warren and TIF 
Consultant  Sharon Pepin of Community Funding and Planning Services.   

Others in attendance signed in on the sign in sheet for the public hearing in which the list 
was given to the Village Clerk.  

Pepin states the reason we are having another public hearing is because we are required to 
put 2 legal notices in the paper before the public hearing and this did not happen for the 
first hearing. She submitted the legal notices to the paper and got a response that they 
would be ran but never were. So, we decided to have another hearing following proper 
procedure just to be safe. The notices for this meeting were successfully run in the papers.  

There is no public comment for this hearing.  

The hearing closes at 6:04 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
Courtney Warren – Village Clerk  

 


